
St Annes High Street Improvement
Scheme Commencement

St Annes Road West will remain open to traffic in one direction towards Clifton Drive

In January 2025, the second phase of the 
high street improvement works will commence in your town centre

We are improving accessibility and creating a designated shared community events space

Join our WhatsApp channel
St Annes High Street Improvements
for regular updates on the work

If you need to contact us regarding the planned construction
works, you can do this via enquiries@gcox.co.uk
or call 07561 104 802 during office hours

You can also contact Fylde Council on listening@fylde.gov.uk

Scan the QR code

To join our WhatsApp group


